PUBLIC NOTICE

Bee County is considering applying to Texas Department of Agriculture (TDA) - Office of Rural
Affairs under the 2021-22 Colonia Construction Fund Services of the Texas Community
Development Block Grant Program. Accordingly, the County is seeking to contract with a
qualified administrative service consultant to assist in applying and, if funded, in fulfilling
contractual compliance with TDA. Please submit your request for proposal package, a
statement of qualifications and references to:

Bee County Auditor’'s Office

Attn: April Cantu, RFP 20/21-005
111 S. St. Mary’s, Suite 101
Beeville, Texas, 78102-5619
Email: grace.yturria@co.bee.tx.us

Please provide the County with 4 copies of your proposal. Proposals must be received by the
County no later than Wednesday, February 24, 2021 by 3:00 pm to be considered. Bee
County reserves the right to negotiate with any and all firms or consultants that submit
proposals as per the Texas Professional Services Procurement Act. Bee County is an
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. Servicios de traduccion estan disponibles por
peticion, llame a 361-621-1556.



